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Telephone: + 265 789 400
Facsimile: + 265 788 403

All Communications should be addressed to:
The Secretary for Health

Ref. No. ADM1/l

The Country Representative
The World Bank
City Centre
P.O. Box 30557
Lilongwe
MALAWI

Dear Sir/Madam,

In reply please quote No, . '".

MINISTRY OF HEALTH
P.O. BOX 30377

LILONGWE 3
MALAWI

24th February, 2016

DISCLOSUREOF DOCUMENTS:INFECTIONCONTROLAND WASTE
MANAGEMENTPLANAND ENVIRONMENTALAND SOCIALMALAGEMENT

FRAMEWORKFORT8IN THEMINING SECTORIN MALAWI

Thisletter serves to inform you that the accompanying documents:

Infection Control and Waste Management Plan for Malawi and

Environmental and Social Management Framework for Malawi, related to

Tuberculosis Control in the Mining Sector in Malawi have been prepared

and approved by the Government of Malawi.

To this effect we would like to inform you that the Government of

Malawi will proceed to disclose these documents locally in the next 5

working days (if we do not hear from you to the contrary). We further

would like to mention that the Bank is authorized to disclose the



documents in Washington D.C. in line with your processes to enable the

Bank to clear our proposal tor appraisal.

Malawi is being supported by the World Bank to start a project on TB

Controi in the Mining Sector and these documents are a pre-requisite for

your appraisal of the project.

We look forward to your approval of our plan for disclosure.

Yours faithfuliy,

acphail gwira, PhD
SECRETARY FOR HEALTH
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